
 

West Central Neighborhood Association Minutes 
Monday, December 20,2004 

Vice President Larry Codding presiding 
Treasurer’s Report:                                    Membership:   70        Attendance: 
Checking (Tower): $8,932.80                      Individual:                   Start Time: 
Money Market (Tower ): $232.83                Family:                         End Time: 
Edward Jones: $11,043.82                          Business: 
Escrow: $10,000.00 
Total: $30,209.45 
 
Items Discussion Follow-up Needed 

Old Business  
 

 

Minutes approved  
Treasurer’s Report approved  
Fundraising Barbara Codding reported a total sale of $560 in 

Poinsettias to date.  Final totals and profit will be 
available in January. 

Kudos to Alice and Barb for a super 
job. 

House and Garden 
Tour 

Call Norma Hoeppner to volunteer your house and 
garden for next year. 

 

CCW John Drier reported that CCW meet the first 
Thursday of every month at St Joe Hospital (in the 
basement) at 6:30.  All help is welcome.  They are 
working on letters that can be sent to absent 
owners about improper activities at West Central 
Houses they rent out. 

 

Announcements Jill Downs reported that there will be an Arch 
Lecture Series at the Allen County Public Library.  
The first topic is restoring America’s Gardens and 
the speaker is Tom Kane.  This Lecture will be at 
the Little Turtle Branch at State and Sherman at 
7:00 pm, January 12. 

 

New Business   
Employee of the 
Month 

Mary Modezjewski presented our Neighborhood 
Specialist Jill Downs with a plaque  naming her our 
first annual employee of the month. 

Kudos to Jill for all the good work 
she does. 

adjourned Party Time  
 

 


